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Domestic Violence  
Grant
Applications are now being accepted for the Domestic  
Violence Community Grant, designed to support  
Spruce Grove residents by enhancing the well-being  
of individuals, families, and the overall community. 

The deadline to apply is Dec. 14, 2022. Find the application 
form and more information at sprucegrove.org/grants.

Attention  
Parkland County  
residents
Spruce Grove FCSS now offers 
in-person sessions with  
a Community Social Worker,  
Tuesdays in Wabamun.   
For more details, see the ad in  
this week’s newspaper or visit  
sprucegrove.org/FCSSPrograms.

Regular Council meeting   
Monday, December 12, 2022 
 
The Spruce Grove City Council’s Regular Council meeting on  
Monday, December 12 at 6 p.m. will be open to the public and live 
streamed at sprucegrove.org/livecouncil. 

Members of the public may participate in the public question and 
answer period either in person or virtually. Virtual participation 
may be done by registering by email cityclerk@sprucegrove.org  
or by calling 587-336-0387 before noon on December 12.  
Alternately, residents can submit a question to be asked on their 
behalf by emailing cityclerk@sprucegrove.org until the public  
question and answer period is complete.

City Council and Committee of the Whole agendas and meeting 
minutes are available at sprucegrove.org/agenda.

 
Notice of development permit decisions      
The following development permits for discretionary uses and variances have been approved 
under the provisions of the Land Use Bylaw. This list does not include Permitted Uses.  
For a full list of all Development Permit decisions, as well as how to appeal a decision  
of the Development Officer to the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board, please visit  
sprucegrove.org/devpermitnotices. Please direct any questions to the Planning and  
Development Department at 780-962-7582, Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Permit #                    Legal Land Description	 Project Address

Use: Permitted with Variance
PLDPR202200918	 1523840;9;67	 665 KING ST
	 To construct a single detached dwelling with attached garage 	
	 and variance to the minimum required front yard #1 setback.
Use: Discretionary
PLDPR202200940	 2022442;105;25	 25 PROSPECT PL 
	 To construct a secondary suite in the basement of an 	
	 existing single detached dwelling with side entrance.

 

2023-2025  
Corporate Plan

Spruce Grove City Council has approved the  
2023-2025 Corporate Plan, which focuses on  
investing in the municipality and implementing  
Council’s priorities from their 2022-2025  
Strategic Plan. In addition to investments that are 
necessary to deliver on Council’s vision as described 
within the strategic plan, the corporate plan also 
includes investments to address cost pressures  
and ensure long-term sustainability.

The full approved 2023-2025 Corporate Plan,  
as well as a Budget Highlights document, is available 
online at sprucegrove.org/corporateplan.

Due to scheduled renovation work, City Hall 
Reception has temporarily relocated to  
414 King Street, which is the City’s Planning  
and Engineering office. Please visit this  
temporary location for any in-person payments  
or inquiries Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m.  
to 4:30 p.m. The secure drop box beside the  
main doors on the southeast side of City Hall  
will continue to be available. Public access  
to Council Chambers for City Council  
and Committee of the Whole meetings  
is not impacted during the renovations.
We appreciate your patience while work  
takes place. 

City Hall Reception  
temporary location 

WINTER ORGANICS COLLECTION 
Green organics carts will be collected from Dec. 12-16 on your 
regular waste collection day. In the winter, green organics 
carts are collected during the second full week of the month. 
Use the City’s waste sorting app to subscribe for waste 
collection reminders and learn how you can reduce your  
food waste. Never forget when organics are collected again. 

Collection dates and the Trim Your Trash app can be viewed  
at sprucegrove.org/organics.

Temporary office closure –  
Dec. 15
All City of Spruce Grove offices will be closed on Thursday, Dec. 15, 
from 2–4:30 p.m. for a staff function. The Eco Centre will be  
closing at 1:30 p.m. Border Paving Athletic Centre will be open,  
but the Recreation and Culture Administration offices will be 
closed. Essential services will be maintained. Thank you for  
your understanding.

Join us and see 
why we are the 
organization of choice!

 

•	� Assistant Controller –  
Accounting and  
Financial Reporting

For details or to apply, visit sprucegrove.org/careers


